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Welcome back! 
Welcome back to everyone connected to St Peter’s. I would like to say a warm 
welcome to those children and families joining our St Peter’s family this academic 
year.  
 

Useful information  (term dates, times, etc.) 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/term-dates-school-day-useful-information/ 

 

Meet and Greet – Wednesday 20th September. 
A MS forms email has been sent out for our Meet and Greet the teachers.  
Key Stage 1 (Year 1 & 2) @4pm 
LKS2 (Year 3 & 4) @4.20pm 
UKS2 (Year 5 & 6) @4.40pm 
We look forward to seeing you all.  Reception Meet & Greet has already taken place before 

the summer holidays.  
 

St Peter’s Academy Values & Ethos – A Take Care school 
Our school Ethos & core purpose is Profound Personal Development of                    
children.  
Our Take Care values are at the heart of our core purpose.  
The following Ofsted report paragraph gives a sense of what we strive to                  
provide for our children. Comments from our Ofsted report: Pupils all say 
that they enjoy coming to school. There is an exceptionally wide range of                         
activities to try before and after school, from table tennis to archery. Staff 
celebrate pupils’ achievements, whether as part of a school team or out of 
school. Relationships between staff and pupils are strong. The atmosphere around school is calm. Pupils are courteous and polite. 
Older pupils are proud to help younger ones. At the heart of the curriculum are the school’s ‘Take Care’ values. Leaders want pupils 
to be well prepared for the next stage in their lives. Pupils speak with conviction about the importance of equality.  
Rated: Outstanding for Personal development with Good Overall. Ofsted April 2022 
 

Mindfulness Playground – 
This is on offer to Year 2-6 children each lunchtime from 12.45pm-1.10pm. 
It is a calmer, quiet, reflective space for the children to sit and enjoy a more relaxed non-energetic lunch playtime. Children are 
able to read, draw in a (self-provided) sketchpad/notebook, rubik’s cube, puzzles, cards, top trumps, practice recorders, chess/
draughts, colouring, etc.   
 

NO smart watches / mobiles in school, as per our policy (dated June 2022)                 

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/safeguarding-e-safety-risk-assessments/ 

 

Future Dates: these are on our partner Newsletter – Weekly at a Glance               

https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/stream/newsletters/full/1/-//  

Thank you for your continued support. We value your trust in us. Don’t let issues grow. Stay safe. Stay connected. Take Care.      

Mr Tomlinson. Head Teacher 

Edition No.226 

 

O Lord, bless our school, help us to Take Care of ourselves, each other, the world and 
with our work. Amen Click on the hands to take 

you to a video of our school 

take care prayer in sign 

language. Our House Teams ~ Our Christian Distinctiveness                       
Striving for Life in all its fullness John 10:10  
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Please email: newsletter@st-peters.notts.sch.uk  

Adriana was 
exceptionally 

proud of 
herself            
having    

completed 
her lego 

project of a 
seal. She 

wanted Mr 
Tomlinson to 

know all 
about it :-) 

 

I have been meaning to send some pics in of Molly, Freddie and 
Charlie from the summer holidays. They was quick to alert an adult 

of a baby pigeon injured and unable to fly. They got together a 
little box to keep the pigeon safe 

from harm. And away from                   
other animals. And have since 

decided to set up a group called 
Newton rangers where they are 
looking out for injured animals 

and alerting a responsible adult. 
They have also took a keen                      

interest in nature and how they 
can help improve their                    

surroundings picking up                                
rubbish and helping to make 

little hideouts for hedgehogs and        
other small animals. It’s been an 

interesting summer and enjoyed watching how they work together 
as a team using schools ethos take care!    

 
 
We are on the look out for children who look proud to wear their uniform.  
Please can we have your permission forms back in as soon as possible so we know 
who’s photos we can use in the newsletter and on the website. Thank you. 

 Spiritual, Moral, Social &      
Cultural (SMSC) &                            

British Values 
This Week’s Theme: 

Next Week’s Theme: 

 
 
 
 

Discuss at home ready for next 

week’s assembly 

 

By William Y5 

By Max and Charlie Y5 

 
 

From Rev. Ruth’s 
assembly this week. 
Ingredients for a 
great school year! 
And thank you for 

the ginger cake, 
delicious! 

 


